
 

21 November 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Kingston University, in partnership with The National Saturday Club, are offering Year 10 
students the opportunity to be part of one of two exciting projects: the Art & 
Design National Saturday Club and the Science & Engineering National Saturday Club. 
Both clubs are completely free. 
 
Each club will run for 16 weeks, taking place on a Saturday at the Penrhyn Road and 
Knights Park Campuses at Kingston University. The clubs start on 18 January, running 
until 21 June 2025. 
 
Places are limited and other schools are also invited to take part. You may only apply to 
one club and the deadline for applications is 6:00pm on Monday 9 December 2024. The 
University offers places based on who they believe will benefit most from these 
opportunities. Successful applicants will be told on Friday 13 December 2024. 
 
This is a brilliant opportunity for you to gain valuable experience in industry leading 
facilities with expert tutors and guest academics. For more information, take a look 
at this presentation and this video. 
 
To apply please CLICK HERE. 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs Lockhart and Mrs Oakey 
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1m0qqFB1AQRlo2MdpKvlGu0JAhYTqNo1h/edit#slide=id.p3
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xnDL2mkvikL-Ny120U1AjL5VfCsLb0UE/view
https://data.heat.ac.uk/survey/IUQ

